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House Members  
Representative Heather Keeler, Chair 
Representative Ben Bakeberg 
Representative Bryan Lawrence 
Representative Bianca Virnig 

Senate Members 
Senator Mary Kunesh, Vice Chair 
Senator Steve Cwodzinski 
Senator Robert Farnsworth 

Agenda  

1. Call to Order 

2. Approval of August 26, 2024, Minutes 

3. Testimony from Students 

STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT OPPORTUNITY: 
The Student Attendance and Truancy Legislative Study Group would like to invite Students 
to testify (5-minute limit) about why you do or don’t want to go to school, who or what at 
your school encourages you to attend, and what would make you want to attend. We’d love 
stories about why you love school, what helps you build success, and what parts of school 
you would change or expand, and what parts (aside from academics). If you are interested 
in testifying, please contact Nick Nigro at nick.nigro@lcc.mn.gov by 12:00pm on Friday, 
September 6th, 2024. Testimony can be in-person, via Zoom, pre-written, or pre-recorded. 
 

4. DCYF Introduction 

5. Ed Allies Presentation 

6. Member Discussion 

7. Adjourn 
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